
KISAR July 19, 2023 General Meeting Minutes 
 
Call to order at 7:06 PM at Bayside Fire Hall 
 
Minutes prepared by: Tschersich 
 
Directors present: Tschersich, Szabo, Edlund, Wielebski 
 
June general membership meeting minutes were read and approved. 
 
New members: no new members. 
 
Treasurer report: Nick reminded members to stay current on their dues. Nick said he called 
the Stokes litter manufacturer and requested a replacement PenSave buckle for the one that 
was missing. Due to minimum order sizes and shipping costs he was going to pursue obtaining 
a buckle from a different vendor. He reported filing KISAR’s 990-N tax form and renewed the 
AK corporation report. 
 
Steve said he would be off-island from August through October. He outlined what maintenance 
was needed at the hut. 
 
Philip handed out iodine swabs and described their application in wound cleaning 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:30 PM.  
 
There was no training following the meeting and no training was scheduled for July.  


